November 29, 1995

University of Missouri
ATTN: Dr. James J. Rhyne
Director, Research Reactor Facility
Research Park
Columbia, MO 65201

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI RESEARCH REACTOR SECURITY PLAN
Dear Dr. Rhyne:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated November 17, 1995, which
transmitted ~hanges to the University of Missouri Research Reactor Security
Plan, submitted under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they are
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore
accepiable.

The enclosure to your ietter contained Safeguards Information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and is being withheld fror public disclosure.

In a:zcordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

ag/
$“R. Creed, Chief
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Docket No. 50-186

cc:

University of Missouri
Associate Director
Research Reactor Facility
Columbia, Missouri 65201

A-95 Coordinator

Division of Planning

Office of Administration

P.0. Box 809, State Capitol Building
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101



